
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
The Emmanuel Proprietor Trust and Emmanuel School Board would like to 
invite you to attend an Information Evening on Monday 12th August. 
 
 
The purpose of the evening is to: 
 

• Provide information about the role of the Emmanuel Proprietor Trust 
and Board within the School.  This will include: 

o  ‘Attendance Dues’, what they are used for and some changes 
ahead. 

o School Donations 
o Roll pressure and Maximum Roll application 
o Things the boards are working on 
o Building project(s) 

• To allow you to meet the current Trustees. 
 
 
 

A light supper will follow at the conclusion of the meeting 
 
 

It would be great to see as many of you there as possible. 
 

On behalf of the Emmanuel Proprietor Trust Trustees 
 

 

"Kia rite tā koutou haere ki tā ngā tamariki o te mārama. walk as 
children of light" 

 

Emmanuel Proprietor Trust and 
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Parents information Evening 

 
7:30pm Monday 12th August 
Emmanuel Christian School Staffroom 

 


